
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 14th February 2020 

What a busy Spring term we have had so far, we hope you all have a lovely half-term. 

 

We have received lots of lovely comments regarding our  

wonderful artwork on the windows of our canopy area.  We would 

like to say thank you to the PTA for funding this, and a special 

thank you to the very talented Mrs Bartrum for creating such 

wonderful artwork to brighten up our canopy area.  Keep your 

eyes peeled for further paintings.  

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the first 

instance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues.  Should you 

need to speak with any member of the leadership team please make an appointment with 

the office.   

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

W/C 24th February….W/C 24th February….W/C 24th February….   
Monday 

Music (selected pupils Yrs3-6) 

Gardening Club 3:15-4pm 

Tuesday 

Pancake dessert today 

Lunchtime Handwriting club (all Yrs) 

Wednesday 

Lunchtime Netball club (Yrs4-6) 

Football club (Yrs 1-6) 3:15-4:15pm 

Thursday 

Lunchtime Times Table club (Yrs2-6) 

Parent Consultations (bookings only) 

PTA 

Thank you to everybody who supported the 

school today by coming to school in non-

uniform, we raised £40 for our PTA funds.   

We have sent your child home  

today with a tube of smarties.  The 

idea is for each child to try to fill 

up the tube with as many 20 pence coins as 

they can earn by completing tasks for you.  

The class who raises the most coins will be 

rewarded with a non-uniform day (date to be 

confirmed).  All money raised will go direct 

to PTA funds.  Please bring your tube back 

to school by Friday 28th February. 



A t t e n d a n c e 

w/c 10th February 2020:  

 Reception: 97.22% 

 Year 1:   100% 

 Year 2:   100% 

 Year 3:   92.59% 

 Year 4:   95.24% 

 Year 5:  85.19% 

 Year 6:   85.71 % 

 Whole school 94.1% 

Congratulations 

Years 1 & 2 

(100%) 

R E M I N D E R S 

 Parent Consultations (27th February):  Please book your meeting by returning 

the slip no later than 24th February. 

 Parent Governor Vacancy:  The closing date for applications is Friday 6th March.  

 Easter lunch (2nd April):  If your child would like this special lunch please send 

booking slips in by 6th March. 

 

No awards were given out this 

week due to our homework celebra-

tion assembly. 

 

Last week’s thank you winners 

were: 

Harry (Yr2) & Archie (Yr3)  

 

First Aid First Aid First Aid    

After half-term we shall be  

trialling a slightly new  

procedure for any child who has bumped 

their head during school.  In addition to 

the usual accident slip and phone call to 

the parent/carer, the child will wear a 

yellow wristband during the rest of the 

school day.  This provides a visible re-

minder to all staff, aswell as parents/

carers, that the child is being monitoring 

due to a bumped head.  



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 17th February to  

Friday 21st February 

School closed for half-term 

Monday 24th February Back to school: Spring term 2 

Tuesday 25th February Special dessert *pancakes* 

Thursday 27th February Parent Consultations 

Monday 2nd March Sally Beadle assembly 

Wednesday 4th March Year 6 transition lesson (Music) 

Thursday 5th March  World Book Day 

World Book Day lunch *bookings only* 

Monday 9th March Bridget Jones assembly 

Tuesday 10th March Hi5 Netball (Yrs 4-6) *letter to follow* 

Wednesday 18th March Year 6 transition lesson (Music) 

Thursday 19th March SSP Badminton (Yrs 5&6) *letter to follow* 

Wednesday 1st April Velveteen Rabbit Performance (Yrs R-2) 

*letter to follow* 

Thursday 2nd April Easter lunch *book by 6th March* 

Friday 3rd April School closed for INSET day 

Monday 6th April to  

Friday 17th April 

School closed for Easter break 

Thursday 2nd April SSP Trigolf Yrs 1-4 *letter to follow* 

Tuesday 28th April School Nurse visiting Year R *details to follow* 

 Crucial Crew (Yr6) *letter to follow* 

Wednesday 29th April Year 6 transition lesson (Music) 

Friday 8th May School closed for Bank holiday 

Monday 11th May Yr 6 SATs week 

Friday 15th May Pizza Hut lunch (Yr6) *letter to follow* 

Monday 18th May Cluster Kwik Cricket (Yrs5&6) *letter to follow* 

Friday 22nd May Lilac Moon class photographs 

Monday 25th May to  

Friday 29th May 

School closed for half-term 

Wednesday 3rd June Hilltop residential (Yrs4-6) 

*back on Friday 5th June* 


